GREENPARK NURSERY SCHOOL

4th Avenue & 5th Street, Parkhurst, Johannesburg - P.O. Box 84054, Greenside 2034

Telephone: 011 442-9128, Fax: 0864251948

email: greenpark@iafrica.com, Website: www.greenpark.co.za



NEWSLETTER 21 JUNE 2019

THEMES FOR NEXT WEEK

Lavender: NURSERY RHYMES

Yellow: BOOKS

Red: NURSERY RHYMES

Green: BOOKS

Blue: PATTERNS AND SHAPES

Gr R: WILD ANIMALS



STORY EVENING

Our super favourite event is drawing near - the Greenpark STORY EVENING! Details as follows:

- Thursday 27 June at school
- 5.30 7pm
- Wear P.J.'s and slippers dress warmly!
- Donate R100 towards a blanket for our local Old Age Home

Programme as follows:

- 5.30 6pm Arrive at school and enjoy some warm refreshments in the Lavender and Yellow Groups
- 6pm Older groups (Gr R, Blue and Green) move to their story venue in Green group to enjoy some stories
 - Younger groups move to their story venue in Gr R and enjoy some stories
- 7pm Home time

<u>Some important reminders</u> Last year the younger and older siblings were very disruptive during the story telling. This year siblings will be limited to 3 - 7 year olds and if you join in you will be required to sit in and listen.

Please remember that Greenpark is at all times an alcohol-free zone and we will provide the drinks for parents.

This year we have decided to support an old people's charity and have sourced suitable blankets for them. Instead of buying your own blanket to donate you may contribute R100 towards our blanket drive and the Gr R children and moms will distribute the blankets on Friday morning.

Thank you in advance for your generosity.

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING

There will be a ManCo meeting at Greenpark next Tuesday, 25 June at 7am.

END OF TERM PAYMENTS

Please make sure you have paid all outstanding amounts due by the end of half term. These may include AFTERCARE, GR R ASSESSMENTS and FUNDAY SPONSORSHIPS. You need to pay the R500 fundraising fee for the Fun Day even if you did not come.

REPORTS

Mid-year reports will be available for collection in the office next Thursday, 27 June.

HALF TERM BREAK

We close next Friday 28 June at 10.30am for winter half term and re-open on Monday 8 July.

There will be no aftercare or pizzas next Friday.



